Coaching Portal coming soon - licences
extended

Author: Paul Stimpson
Posted On: November 19, 2015

From December 15, 2015, Table Tennis England will be launching a new online Coaching Portal. The portal will
allow online course bookings and make licence renewals as easy as possible.

One of the main advantages of the new portal is that you will now have a single sign on which is known as -
your TT ID — across all Table Tennis England sites, including Player membership and Coaching.

It was originally planned to launch the portal on December 1, but some last-minute bugs have forced a slight
delay.

For those whose licence expires on December 1, you don‘'t have to worry as we have extended your licence until
December 15. If any of your credentials are due to expire before this date and you would like to extend them,
please email the coaching department at coached@tabletennisengland.co.uk

Table Tennis England would like to thank you in advance during this transition between databases. If you have
any queries please email coaching@tabletennisengland.co.uk
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